
A UN review of national plans to cut carbon says 
they are well short of the levels needed to keep the 
rise in global temperatures under 2C. 
 
The report finds that by 2030 the amount of CO2 
entering the atmosphere will be some 25% above that 
mark. 
 
… this scale of carbon would put the world on track for 
a rise in temperatures by the end of this century of 
between 2.9 and 3.4 degrees C. 
 
http://www.bbc.com/news/science-environment-37849862 


